25 May 2016

To the Hamilton Unified School District’s Governing Board

I would like to submit my resignation as the Hamilton Unified School District’s music
teacher, effective at the end of my current contract. | have been offered and accepted the
position as the director of the Oroville Union High School District.

Thank you for the opportunity that you have given me to teach your students this year.
My job was rewarding and my coworkers were very supportive. | am grateful for all of the
things I have learned and experienced this year. | will help orient the next music teacher as best

I can during summer.

Michael Anthony Taylor
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Michael Brantingham
628 1st Street

Orland, CA 95963
May 31, 2016

Charles Tracey
Hamilton Unified School District

620 Canal Street
Hamilten City, CA 95951

I am writing you to give you formal notice that I am resigning from my
position as a Science Teacher at Hamilton Elementary School, as well my coaching
positions as the Boys 7th/8th Grade Flag Head football Coach, and as the Hamilton
High School Junior Varsity Boys Head basketball coach, effective June 4th, 2016.

I have greatly enjoyed my tenure at Hamilton Unified School District, having
made many lifelong friends and learned much about the educational system and
about teaching. While here I have also greatly enjoyed working with the Hamilton
City student population and interacting with their parents as well.

It is with great excitement that I share the news that I have accepted an
offer for employment at Sutter High School for the upcoming school year of

2016-2017.

Thank you for your time,

Wbt s/aft6

Michael Brantingham ' Date
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June 6, 2016

Hamilton Unified School District
620 Canal Street

P.O. Box 488

Hamilton City, CA 95951

Dear Kristen Hamman, Human Resources,

This letter is to inform you that although I am happy to be working for Hamilton
Unified School District, I have decided to accept another position that better suits
my current needs. With this letter, | am resigning from my position as
Administrative Assistant at Hamilton High School. My last day will be on Friday
June 17, 2016.

My time at Hamilton Unified School District has been an extraordinary and
rewarding experience. [ appreciate having had the opportunity to learn new skills

and gain experience that will enhance my career for many years to come. Thank
you for the opportunity to work with such a wonderful team.

Sincerely,

Drunga f(?*-au@m

Brenda Barajas



